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Below please find some suggested questions to assist with any 
Interfaith/Ecumenical Synodal Conversations. These questions 
were submitted by CADEIO that stands for "Catholic Association 
of Diocesan Ecumenical and Interreligious Officers." 

 

For the Jewish faith 

• What experiences of “journeying together” in fraternity and collaboration 
with Catholics bring you joy and hope? 

• How well do we dialogue – listen attentively and speak up candidly – 
within our wider community? 

• In your experience does the Catholic Church witness effectively to the 
truth, goodness and beauty of the Jewish origins of Christianity? 

• How effective are we in listening to all members of the community, 
regardless of their beliefs, including those who are on the peripheries? 

• Do you find that the Catholic Church works to better the lives of all 
people, including ethnic communities, youth, families and persons with 
disabilities and their families? 
 

For Orthodox Christians 

• What experiences of “journeying together” in fraternity and collaboration 
with Catholics bring you joy and hope? 

• How well do we dialogue together – listen attentively and speak up 
candidly – within our wider community? 

• In your experience does the Catholic Church witness effectively to the 
truth, goodness and beauty of the Christian faith? 

• How effective are we in listening to all members of the community, 
regardless of their beliefs, including those who are on the peripheries? 

https://cadeio.org/blog/who-we-are/
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• Do you find that the Catholic Church works to better the lives of all 
people, including ethnic communities, youth, families and persons with 
disabilities and their families? 

 
For Non-Catholic Christians 

• What experiences of “journeying together” in fraternity and collaboration 
with Catholics among Christian churches bring you joy and hope? 

• How well do we dialogue – listen attentively and speak up candidly – 
within our wider community? 

• In your experience does the Catholic Church witness effectively to the 
truth, goodness and beauty of the Christian faith? 

• How effective are we in listening to all members of the community, 
regardless of their beliefs, including those who are on the peripheries? 

• Do you find that the Catholic Church works to better the lives of all 
people, including ethnic communities, youth, families and persons with 
disabilities and their families? 

 

For Non-Christians  

• What experiences of “journeying together” in fraternity and collaboration 
with Catholics interreligiously bring you joy and hope? 

• How well do we dialogue – listen attentively and speak up candidly – 
within our wider community? 

• In your experience does the Catholic Church witness effectively to the 
truth, goodness and beauty of the Christian faith? 

• How effective are we in listening to all members of the community, 
regardless of their beliefs, including those who are on the peripheries? 
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• Do you find that the Catholic Church works to better the lives of all 
people, including ethnic communities, youth, families and persons with 
disabilities and their families? 

 
For Agnostics or Atheists 

• What experiences of “journeying together” in fraternity and collaboration 
with Catholics in your local community bring you joy and hope? 

• How well do we dialogue – listen attentively and speak up candidly – 
within our wider community? 

• In your experience does the Catholic Church witness effectively to the 
truth, goodness and beauty of her faith? 

• How effective are we in listening to all members of the community, 
regardless of their beliefs, including those who are on the peripheries? 

• Do you find that the Catholic Church works to better the lives of all 
people, including ethnic communities, youth, families and persons with 
disabilities and their families? 

 

 


